
Logo competition in IES San Pedro de Alcántara

Throughout the month of December, volunteer students from the groups in compulsory secondary
education participated in the process of designing the logo for our Erasmus+ project “Heritage for
development”. 
The call for participants went out the last week of November, and the basis for the competition were
presented to all the different groups during an English lesson. This presentation was also a chance to
explain some details  of our project  to students interested in taking part  in activities and future
mobilities to Poland, Turkey, Greece and Italy. 
The call could be considered a success since we had a total number of 21 designs presented. Six of
those drawings were selected by some of the teachers in the “Erasmus work group”. Finally, there
was a second vote with eight teachers to choose the two participants for the international final
contest. 
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